
Tentative Agreement Reached with BCGEU

Tuesday, August 8, 2017

To all MoveUP members at the BCGEU:

Your bargaining committee is pleased to announce that we have reached a tentative collective agreement with your

employer, the BCGEU.

Some highlights of the tentative agreement include:

Same wage increases as Local 467

Move to 100% sick pay

Improvements to extended health and dental benefits

Your bargaining committee is strongly recommending ratification of the tentative collective agreement.

We will be holding a meeting on Thursday, August 24, 2017, in order to review the tentative agreement with you. This will

also be your opportunity to vote on the tentative agreement. The vote will be conducted by secret ballot. For members

outside of the Lower Mainland, call in instructions for this meeting will be sent via email. Mail ballot packages will be sent

to you this week.

The meeting details are as follows:

DATE:            Thursday, August 24, 2017

TIME: 5PM

PLACE:

Azora A Room

BCGEU Headquarters

4911 Canada Way, Burnaby

Please make every effort to attend.

In solidarity,

Your Bargaining Committee:

Karon Hardy, Executive Councilor

Michelle Medeiros, Job Steward

Eddie Mishra, Executive Councilor

Stephen Von Sychowski, Union Representative
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